
Food Safety Policy 
 
Symphony Yoshida Sake Brewery Co., Ltd. is committed to brewing a high quality product 
that is safe and reliable for customers. It is our aim to maintain food safety by implementing 
the following policies. 
 
1. Through strict compliance with national laws and regulations required for brewing sake, 
we will manufacture products that meet the needs of our customers. 
 
2. To improve product quality and achieve food safety, we will maintain communication with 
our customers and suppliers, as well as with regulatory authorities. 
 
3. We will share issues related to food safety within the company and provide training to raise 
employee awareness. 
 
4. We will set goals based on the identification of internal and external issues, review them 
periodically, and sincerely strive for safe and reliable sake production. 
 
5. To ensure that our food safety policy remains relevant, we will regularly check and review 
the adequacy of its content. 
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